From: Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

Attachments:

@airbnb.com>
mercred 2.3 fevrier 2022 21.17

(CAB-BRETON);
(GROW);
(GROW);
(GROW);
(GROW);

Thank-you & follow-up

Courrier d'Airbnb à l'attention de Monsieur

15 février 2022 (2).pdf; Airbnb & la ruralité.pdf;

 ${\bf Airbnb} \ _ \ partenaire \ des \ territoires.pdf; \ Airbnb \ meeting$

fallow-up_Feb 2022.pdf

Dear All.

On behalf of the Airbnb team, many thanks for your time last week. We greatly appreciated the opportunity to share our views and answer your questions regarding short-term rentals in Europe.

I wanted to follow-up on several points that we didn't have time to fully address on the call, and to answer a number of your questions in greater detail. You will find more information in the short document attached ("Airbub meeting follow-up") relating to: (1) data-sharing, specifically with other actors in the tourism space; (2) changing travel trends; (3) short-term rental regulations in France and; (4) how the interaction between local and state laws works in the US.

I'm also attaching, for your information, a letter that we shared earlier this week with the French Minister of Tourism and other relevant stakeholders in the context of the upcoming informal meeting of EU Tourism Ministers.

We remain at your disposal should you have any further questions on any of these (or other) issues.

Kind regards.

